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Parks/Rec minutes 03/07/22 

 

PITTSFORD PARKS & RECREATION BOARD 

 
Minutes 

 

March 10, 2022 
Spiegel Community Center, Room 207 

 
 

 
Members Present: Pam Cooper-Vince, Rick Taylor, Lisa Stein, Steven Denaker, Christyn Musso-
Albanese, John Reddington, Ben McCormick, Greg Riley, Jeffrey Koegel  

 
Also Present:  Jessie Hollenbeck, Recreation Director, Kim Taylor, Town Board Liaison, one Pittsford 
High School student and parent. 

    
  Absent:   Rachel Baker and Karen McCready 
 

 Rick Taylor, Chairman: 

 Rick opened the meeting at 6:30 pm. 

 November 2021, January and February 2022 minutes were approved. 

 Introductions were made for new and existing board members. 

 Rick discussed the board’s purpose and past accomplishments. 

 During the Recreation update Rick discussed the town events, the Recreation 
brochure and the programming the Recreation Dept. does. 

 
 Dept. of Recreation Update: 
 Recreation Director: Jessie Hollenbeck reported on the following: 

 The first day of spring recreation program registration was the largest single day 
dollar amount.  This included summer camp registrations. 

 The question of the ratio for instructor payment and town revenue was brought 
up and Jessie explained the 70/30 % payment procedure.  He also explained the 
process of town run programs. 

 Jessie requested that any new program ideas be brought to him, with 6 months 
advance notice. 

 Jessie discussed the future upcoming events the Recreation Dept. is planning 
and he also requested input on sponsors for some of these events. 

 Jessie reported on the senior’s updated information including:  in house lunches, 
both Monroe County and home cooked lunches on Tuesdays. Jessie also talked 
about increased attendance for both lunches and senior programs.  The senior’s 
lounge was dedicated to Ronald A. Anderson and there will be a reception in the 
future.  

 Jessie requested the board’s involvement with our guided hikes, trail clean ups 
and town events. 

 Jessie talked about the pavilion and gaga pit to be built at the Community Ctr. 
 

 Town Board Update: 
  Town Board Council: Kim Taylor reported on the following: 

 The new town board members. 

 A zoning update. 

 The COVID funding by the federal government.  This included updates for the 
library.  She requested suggestions on projects for this funding. 

  



 

Page 2 of 2 

Parks/Rec minutes 03/07/22 

 Comments:  The following topics were discussed by the board and attendees: 

 John Reddington requested an update on the kayak launch. 

 The parent of the student, that attended, brought up the community garden for 
discussion. 

 Pam Cooper-Vince brought up the idea of a splash pad. 
 

    
Rick Taylor made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Ben McCormick seconded 
the motion, which   passed following a unanimous vote.  The meeting closed at 
7:40 pm. 

     
 

 Respectfully submitted, 
            Julie A. Donnelly 
 Secretary 


